
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH! GTON 

April 21, 1989 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for your support of my proposal on the 
minimum wage, as embodied in the Hatch substitute 
to S. 4. I know you share my concern about the 
adverse impact of an excessive increase and want 
to keep our economy moving forward. 

The proposal I have made will preserve jobs and 
economic opportunity for all Americans. I trust 
I can continue to count on your resolve to ensure 
that any final package achieves these vital goals. 
I look forward to working with you on this and 
other critical issues coming before the Congress. 

Again, thanks for your help. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
Republican Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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